Date: 5-9-1996








To Whom it may concern:








My name is David D' Addabbo,  I am presently running for the office of County Supervisor in Yavapai county Arizona.  I have been a resident of Arizona for about 25 years.





I have known Walter Burien for several years.  He is a good,  honest and diligent person.  He would do anything to help out a person in need.





Walter has demonstrated his good citizenship and concern for the rights of citizens back in New Jersey,  when he uncovered a scandal dealing with tax payers money.





When Walter knows "the truth"  he will make sure everyone knows about it also. He is a good person who is very concerned about his daughter's safety.





Please read his latest court docketed information and do it with an open mind for the truth and the safety of his daughter.  There are some concerns of mine in the uncovering of mentioned people in city and county government that are part of a buddy system to themselves and are NOT truly seeking the truth.  It is my concern that they may be siding with Ms. Arrowwood because she is a woman and can convince people easily to her side. 





It has also been brought to my attention and concern that Ms. Arrowwood's sister Kathy Harrer  and Ms. Harrer's husband Rick Tompkins being the editors and publishers of the Libertarian news paper of Phoenix, with political connections spanning over 20 years, have used their political contacts of many years to severely bias the case involving Walter's daughter.





This is bringing prejudice against the father "Walter".  I hope you can help Walter to achieve a FAIR form of custody in this case.  And also find cause to investigate the wrong doings of elected and appointed officials who have breached that which we have  entrusted for safe keeping,   our Constitutional secured rights. 





 I have recommended that Walter send this letter and his recent court filing to several elected officials from our state for their consideration and possible assistance.








Thank you for your time and efforts,











David D' Addabbo


P.O.Box 2184


Chino Valley, AZ. 86323





(520) 636-5585  Voice/FAX


